
Primary Care  
For Your Newborn

In addition to getting comprehensive prenatal care during 
pregnancy, it is time to choose a pediatrician for when 
your child is born.

If you would like your child to be seen by a UCSF Health pediatrician or family physician, you’ll 
need to make sure that your insurance provider covers primary care services at UCSF.  Even if your 
insurance covers OBGYN services at UCSF, it may not cover primary care services, since OBGYN is 
considered a subspecialty service.

After your baby is born and still in the hospital, you may be required to make an appointment 
for your baby within a few days of being discharged from the hospital. During this important 
appointment, the provider will check your baby’s weight and feeding habits and screen for 
jaundice. If you plan to have your baby seen at UCSF Health Primary Care, the nursery will 
schedule an appointment at your preferred location.  

UCSF Health pediatric primary care locations include: Mount Zion, Laurel Village, 
Lakeshore, China Basin and San Mateo clinics.

Please call your medical insurance plan for a list of in-network providers and to confirm your 
medical benefits.

UCSF Pediatric Primary Care does not accept the following insurance plans:

• Anthem Medi-Cal

• Brown and Toland Medical Group

• Health Plan of San Mateo

• Partnership HealthPlan

• All other HMO plans that are not
assigned to UCSF Medical Group

If your insurance does not cover primary care services at UCSF Health,  
you may receive a bill for services rendered at your newborn appointment.

• For San Francisco Health Plan insurance (SFHP):
UCSF Pediatric Primary Care at Mount Zion,
China Basin, Lakeshore and Laurel Village
only accepts San Francisco Health Plan with
assignment to UCSF Medical Group.
If you are not assigned to UCSF, please call
SFHP at (415) 547-7800 to request a change
of assignment.


